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Vo County
FLORIDA

Department of Public Protection

February 12. 2008

Ms. Victoria G. Marsey

Bureau Chief

Florida Department of Law Enforcement
Criminal Justice Professionalism Program
P.O. Box 1489

Tallahassee, FL 32302-1489

Subject: Kenneth J. Modzelewski, Cynthia G. Clifford

Dear Ms. Marsey:

This serves to acknowledge your letter dated January 2, 2008, which was received by this office on
January 7, 2008. The subject letter included a copy of an email complaint by John M. Bandorf against
Cynthia G. Clifford and Kenneth J. Modzelewski.

I have reviewed the matter and find no basis for the allegations contained in the email from Mr. Bandorf.

Enclosed for your review are written responses from Assistant County Attorney Nancye R. Jones,
Corrections Director Cynthia Clifford, and Captain Kenneth Modzelewski.

If we may of additional assistance in regard to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact my office.

Sincerely,
| -
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Tanfes W. Willits
irector

JWW/jem

Cc:  Cynthia G. Clifford
Nancye R. Jones
Kenneth J. Modzelewski
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